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August 10, 2020  
 
Board Memo 054-2020: NAPS Newsbreak - Executive Board Votes to Appeal 
Lawsuit Against USPS   
 
Executive Board,  
 
Attached, please find a NAPS Newsbreak regarding the action taken by the NAPS 
Executive Board on Sunday, August 9, 2020, voting in favor of appealing the lower 
court’s decision of the lawsuit NAPS filed against the US Postal Service.  Please 
share the attached with your membership.   
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 




